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National Assisted Living Week
By Julia Harmon, Associate Manager Klondike Hills Assisted Living

Did you know that National Assisted 
Living Week was established in 1995 by 
the NCAL (National Center of Assisted 
Living)?  This year it is going to be 
September 11th through the 17th.  The 
annual observance enwraps communities 
around the country to recognize the role 
assisted living plays with our seniors and 
individuals with disabilities. We have 
several activities scheduled this week for 
our residents and community members. 
The National Honor Society from the 
high school will be up to play bingo with 
the residents. We will also be having “Pints 
and Laughs” with Linda (a smaller version 
of our local “Paints and Pints”).   We take 

monthly trips to Colville, Omak, beautiful 
downtown Republic, and various country 
drives.

Klondike Hills has a caring staff that 
is available to take care of your loved 
one’s needs; everything from medication 
assistance, making or taking patients to 
appointments, and helping with activities 
of daily living.

 At this time the assisted living has two 
openings. If you are interested in a tour or 
an application call our staff at (509)775-
8234 or just stop in for a visit, a cup of 
coffee, and a fresh cookie.

Prior Hospital Happenings available at 
http://www.fcphd.org/news.html
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